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Hello,

I am one of the Sebastopol residents that want to encourage the City
Council to vote for a ban on new gas stations or expanding current ones.
We can be leaders in helping raise awareness of the dangers of fossil
fuels and help pave the way for getting less dependent on them.

Thank you.

Margaret Howe
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